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VERMONT SUPPLEMENT 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor  

 

Greetings Sir Knights! 

 

As I write the August Supplement, our Most Worshipful Grand 

Master, Brother Stuart Corso has issued an edict allowing the 

presentation of the Entered Apprentice, Fellowcraft and Past 

Master’s degrees in our Lodges!  We are still unable to perform 

the Master Mason Degree due to the nature of the degree, but 

we are on the right track in opening our beautiful lodge rooms, 

and hopefully, every degree and order may be performed in our 

Lodges, Chapter and Council Rooms and Commandery 

Asylums soon. 

 

The Grand Commandery Annual Conclave was held virtually 

on the 13th of June with participation of many of our own Sir 

Knights as well as Grand Commandery Officers from several 

sister jurisdictions.   Congratulations to our newly elected 

Grand Commander, Sir Knight Eric Steele from Burlington 

Commandery.  More information regarding his programs will 

follow in subsequent editions of this supplement.     

 

It was voted to return to the Killington Mountain Lodge for the 

2021 Annual Conclave on June 7th, 2021.  Mark your Grand 

Encampment Eye Foundation calendar as soon as you receive 

it and please plan to attend.  The Annual Conclave is open to 

every Sir Knight and it is a wonderful time to meet your Grand 

Commandery officers as well as to socialize with likeminded 

individuals in a relaxed atmosphere.  

 

Every constituent Commandery Commander and Recorder will 

be meeting virtually every month this Chivalric year.   These 

are extremely important meetings for the growth of our 

individual Commanderies, so please make every effort to 

attend. 

 

Pictures from the archives: 

 

Sir Knight 

Kirk C. 

White and 

our New 

Grand 

Commander 

Eric Steele 

at the Barre 

“social” 

hour   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sir Knights 

David Schuler, 

Sandy Karstens 

and Don 

Duquette enjoy 

the Burlington 

Commandery 

Inspection.     

 

 

Courteously, 

 

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor 


